

19th January 2024 **Dates for the Diary** 

- January -

Lambs & Yr 1 Phonics Workshop 26.01.24

Year 6 Imperial War Museum Trip 29.01.24

- February -Year 6 - SATs Meeting 01.02.24

Yr 2-6 Valentines Disco 02.02.24 Year 5 The Old Operating Theatre Trip 05.02.24

Lambs, Yr 1&2 Maths Workshop 07.02.24

Year 3 Roman Day 09.02.24

Year 6 Cake Sale 09.02.24 Half Term 12.02.24 - 16.02.24

- March -

Book Week 04.03.24-08.03.24 Parent Consultations 05.03.24

World Book Day 07.03.24 Parent Consultations 07.03.24

Year 5 Cake Sale 08.03.24

Science Week 11.03.24-15.03.24 Year 3 Trip to Butsers Ancient Farm

11.03.24 Yr 3-6 Arithmetic Workshop 21.03.24 Easter Fair 22.03.24

Last Day of Term 28.03.24

Easter Holidays 29.03.24 12.04.24

- April -

INSET DAY 15.04.24 Summer Term Begins 16.04.24 Please note that all upcoming

events are also on the Woodlea School Website

### OTHER COMMUNICATIONS

Year 1 - Thank you Year 3 – Letter from Miss Rice Lambs - Reception Health Screening -Wednesday 26th June Year R & 1 - Phonics Workshop - Friday 26th

January Year 6 - Reminder Year 6 SATs Meeting -

Thursday 1st February

Year R, 1 & 2 - Maths Workshop -Wednesday 7th February

Year 5 - Homework

Years 3-6 - Arithmetic Workshop - 21st March

#### **MENU**

Week 2 - Autumn/Winter 2023/24 The menus are available on Woodlea School Website

# **Woodlea Word**

"Darkness can not drive out evil, only light can do that. Hate can not drive out hate only love can do that." Martin Luther Kina Jn



It seems fitting that many of our Year 5 and 6 children took part in the Young Voices concert, which celebrated a collective sense of hope and possibility, in the same week as people around the world remembered the birth of Martin Luther King Jn and the messages he sent about his dreams for the world he wanted children to live in. It was a privilege to be part of such an inclusive event with over 8000 children from schools across the country. To sing at the O2 with accomplished artists, such as the 13 year old drummer Nandi Bushall, and performers, such as the MC Grammar and Urban Strides, will be an inspiration to our children as much as it was to us as adults. Thank you to those parents who were able to come to support the children. We know you enjoyed it as many of you have taken the time to email in with your appreciation for the school giving the children this opportunity. It was our pleasure to take the children. Their behaviour was exemplary the whole day which makes our jobs very easy. I want to particularly thank Mrs Piscina for organising the booking and travel and for joining us on the trip.













## **Weekly Attendance**

YR: 94.4% Y1: 96.3% Y3: 98.3% Y4: 99.2% Y5: 98% Y6: 91.2% Winners

Year 2: 100%

Please remember school attendance is mandatory. Holidays should be planned for school holiday times to avoid missing school time.

If your child is absent, you must notify the school office every day before 9:10am at the latest.

#### **Universal Credit**

Did you know that the school receives extra funding for every child that is entitled to universal credit?

If you are entitled to universal credit, please do make sure that you come and make us aware in the school office. This means that we can access more funding for the school and for your child.

### **Amazon Wish Lists**

Year 6

Year 5

Year 4

Year 3

Year 2

Year 1

<u>Lambs</u>

# Valentines Disco (Years 2-6) Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> February – 3.20pm to 4.45pm

The PTA are organising a Valentines Disco after school for years 2 to 6 on Friday  $2^{nd}$  February. This is always a fun event that the children enjoy. The event costs £6 which includes a drink and a snack. Please see the attached flyer with payment details.





# Tandridge Learning Trust Mental Health and Wellness Programme – Upcoming Events:

We would like to remind you of the upcoming events in the Mental Health and Wellbeing Programme. This programme has been designed based on feedback from parents / carers on what they consider to be the priorities for the pupils / students within our school communities. Our first events last half term were well received by parents and presented the opportunity for everyone to learn a bit more about mental health, their children and themselves, gave everyone opportunities to network and support each other.

To register interest for any of the events below, please click the link and complete the form.

**Anxiety**: Wednesday 31st January 2024, 5.00pm – 6.00pm at Warlingham School & Sixth Form College (Main Hall)

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=B8AwOD58skq JqlhUuk3pN1giYH7sjatEjkcur6azCctUN0ZUOERWQUhDQzZWUzBPODdMV IIGTEIVWC4u

**Wellbeing Open Morning:** Focussing on our own mental health as a parent / carer - Wednesday 21st February 2024, 9.30am – 10.30am in The Bridge

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=B8AwOD58skq JqlhUuk3pN1giYH7sjatEjkcur6azCctUM0c5MUZSVjRXVkJXNFEzVUpFSEc0V jVSSy4u

**Body Image and Self Esteem:** Wednesday 6th March 2024, 5.00pm – 6.00pm at Warlingham School & Sixth Form College (Main Hall)

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=B8AwOD58ska JalhUuk3pN1giYH7sjatEjkcur6azCctUQkcwMkNNRTIOSTJaSUZPTzNRUzNH VkhXTS4u

We look forward to welcoming you to one or more of these events.

**St Paul's Church:** Sunday 21<sup>st</sup> January at 10am - All age service, all the Church family together.